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It is that time of year once again for us all to be vigilant with 
keeping garbage inaccessible to wildlife 

 
 

As there are a number of community 
garbage bins throughout the 
community for your convenience, this 
is a reminder to please not leave 
garbage on top of or beside garbage 
bins – as this will attract bears, birds 
and other wildlife.   
 

This not only applies to the garbage 
bins as shown on the map         but 
also the garbage bins located at the 
marina along the road to Hyder. 
 

Thank you for doing your part to 
manage our waste, keep our 
community beautiful and protecting 
wildlife! 
 

For more information please visit 
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/environment/plants-animals-
ecosystems/wildlife/human-wildlife-conflict/staying-safe-around-wildlife/bears  
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